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June 19, 2020

Dear People of Grace,

With great joy and lots of prayerful deliberation, the council of Grace Lutheran Church has chosen Sunday, August 2nd to re-open for in-person worship!
To follow Christ’s command to love and serve our neighbor, we will place a strong priority on the safety and health of you, your families, and our community.  Grace will be following guidelines issued by the CDC and our local officials as we begin to gather in-person.  This will include limiting the number of worshippers to 25 people, the use of face masks by all, and maintaining 6 feet of social distance.  We will not be able to sing as a congregation at this time, but we do look forward to using a modified practice for celebrating the sacrament of Holy Communion.   There will be a process of registering in advance to reserve a place in worship.  
This service will be recorded and posted on our website as quickly as possible on each Sunday, so that those who are unable or do not wish to attend in the sanctuary may continue to faithfully worship on-line.

Clearly, re-opening the sanctuary will require significant logistical preparation and the patience of everyone.  Paul writes in Galatians, “But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, generosity, faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control.  There is no law against such things.”  We are counting on the people of Grace to allow this fruit of the Spirit to guide them through our process of re-opening.  Please be prayerful in your own decisions for participation and supportive of the hard work of the staff and council throughout this unprecedented time.  
You will begin to receive more detailed communication about how to register for worship and what to expect when you arrive at Grace on August 2nd.  

In Christ,

Reverend Janelle Krais



Jack Claypotch, Council President
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